## Y6 Quick Starts

	Nearest whole num- ber	To 1 decimal place	To 2 decimal places
1.009			
123.099			
23.09			
9.999			

- 1. 25% off £14.00
- 2. 75% off £80.00
- 3. 60% off £36.00
- 4. 11% of 200m =
- 5. 48% of 80kg =
- 6. 2/7 of 42 =
- 7. 5/8 of 64L=
- 8. 3 4/5 + 7 2/10 =
- 9. 4 1/3 2/3 =

	X10	÷10	x100
1.09			
1.9			
10.9			
1.009			
19.01			
2.345			
345.23			

## Y6 Quick Starts

	Nearest whole num- ber	To 1 decimal place	To 2 decimal places
34.0456			
9.999			
19.511			
36.957			

- 1. 25% off £28.00
- 2. 75% off £60.00
- 3. 60% off £42.00
- 4. 11% of 300m =
- 5. 48% of 200kg =
- 6. 4/7 of 42 =
- 7. 6/8 of 64L=
- 8. 5 1/5 + 7 2/10 =
- 9. 4 1/5 2/5 =

	X10	÷10	x100
45.67			
10.02			
12.03			
10.01			
24.05			
4567			
18.2			

## **Y6 Quick Starts** 1. $0.4 \times 0.1 =$ 2. 14 + 927 + 0.75 + 0.002 = 3. 90% off £120.00 4. 18% of 60m = 5. 69% of 50kg = 5/7 of 42 =6. 3/6 of 720L= 7. 6 x 6.78= 8. 6 $9.5.978 \div 3 =$ ÷10 X10 x100 10. 24.98 ÷ 5 = 7.08 11. 8096 ÷ 6 = 890 12. 29 - 6.01 = 400 13. 696 x 42 = 0.607 14. 29- 5 x 3 = 0.23 1 2/3 - 2/9 = 129.003 Find the missing angles! 9 **Y6 Quick Starts** 1. $0.9 \times 0.1 =$ 14 + 927 + 0.75 + 0.002 =2. 159° 3. 40% off £120.00 38% of 60m = 4. 29% of 50kg = 5. 4 5/7 of 42 = 6. 7. 5 3/6 of 720L= 8. 6 x 6.98= 9. 5.978 ÷ 6 = X10 ÷10 x100 Find the missing angles! 10. 24.98 ÷ 7= 1.002 11. 8096 ÷ 9 = 12. 29 - 9.01 = 6.07 13. 696 x 32 = 17.89 14. 69- 5 x 3 = 83.45 1 2/3 - 8/9 = 0.007 8

Writing Task:
Write a setting description. Try to include, adjectives, complex sentences and
Y6 punctuation

Research Task:
Your topic next half term is WWII. Please can your research facts and be prepared to
share these in class. Possible research areas: food, clothing, jobs, education,
rationing, evacuation and local areas which suffered.
manuff, sinculari ma mem minut sujjeset.

## RUBBISH

They had seen the piece of chain lying in a heap of rubbish in the scrap yard a few days previously. It was just what they needed to complete the camp they had made – to secure the door and keep those not in the group out. All that was required was for one of them to climb the wire mesh fence, drop into the yard and retrieve it.

All eyes were on Josh, who was a tall, strong boy with an athletic body and straight, brown floppy hair.

"Go on, Josh, you could do it easily," they urged him.

He didn't want to; he knew it was wrong, but he also knew he would get no peace until he did.

Keeping his toes in the small mesh holes was tricky; however, he was soon at the top and dropping down to the ground into a crouch. It was as he landed that he heard it . . . a faint growl that swiftly grew to a furious barking. As he dived behind an old, wrecked van, he heard footsteps and then an angry voice shouted at his friends,

"Clear off out of here the lot of you! If I see you hanging round again, I'll let the dog loose on you."

There was laughter and running footsteps . . . . then silence.

Not knowing where the man was, Josh edged round the other side of the van where he had a good view of the site office. He could see a small room with two men. No, wait, was that a third on the floor? Something was wriggling and appeared tied up like a parcel with lots of tape. The voices were muffled but Josh could just make out what they were saying.

"If we're going to do it, we better get on with it."

"Where will we dispose of it?"

"Weighed down in the quarry, it'll never be found."

At that moment a man (it must have been the one who had chased away the other children) arrived blocking Josh's view of the proceedings. He was happy not to see and soon wished he was deaf.

Not long later, a car started and Josh crept closer to the gateway. As it opened and the car left, he sprinted out, pursued by the sound of barking and shouting as they realised his presence. He ran for his life, dodging down streets, and as he ran, thought about what to do if he escaped without being caught.

Where was the chain? (2)

What surrounded the scrap yard? (1)

Why did they want the chain? (1)

Why did the gang think Josh could easily get over the fence? (3)

Why didn't he want to do it? (1)

Why did he do it? (1)

How do you know the dog was chained? (2)

What do you think was on the floor and why? (2)

Why do you think it says 'he soon wished he was deaf'? (2)

What do you think Josh should do if he escapes and why? (3)

Why do you think the text was called Rubbish? (2)

<u>SPAG</u>
1. List the pronouns you know.
2. Past progressive: Write four sentences.
3. Present progressive: write four sentences
4. Past perfect: write four sentences
5. Present perfect: write four sentences
6. Circle the modal verbs: can walk could may ride say how nice
7. Enter the semicolon in the sentences below:
Zachary has a big house it is near the Humber Bridge.
The shop was shut due to flooding it is expected to last a week.
Year 6 did extremely well on their tests this shows their amount of hard work.
8. Add the comma.
Last night I was dreaming about winning the lottery.
I went shopping and bought some new shoes a bike and a camera.
David who tries hard is improving every day.
Challenge: write a short extract including inverted commas to show
accurate speech punctuation.